
HELPING EMERGING PORTS: 

TERREBONNE 
 

Jemison & Partners, Inc. has assisted the Terrebonne Port Commission in economic 

development by securing tens of millions of dollars in Louisiana state funding in grants for 

major capital improvements through the Louisiana Port Construction and Development Priority 

Program.  The Terrebonne Port Commission is an emerging port specializing in creating 

permanent employment from dry dock ship repair and ship building for the fleet of marine 

vessels that service the petroleum industry in the Gulf of Mexico.   

Jemison and Partners has prepared multiple grant applications for Terrebonne as follows: 

• LAShip Dry Dock (2005) – Construction of a dry dock facility on 52.5 acres at a total 

estimated cost of $14 million. 

• North Port Terrebonne Shipyard (2006) – Construction of a new slip, launch and 

fabrication buildings on a 10-acre site at a total estimated cost of $10.092 million. 

• Houma Navigation Canal West Dry Dock Facility (2007) – Construction of a dry dock 

facility on a 15-acre site at a total estimated cost of $15 million. 

• Terrebonne Port Industrial Dry Dock Facility (2008) – Construction of a dry dock facility 

on a 15-acre site at a total estimated cost of $18.065 million.  

 

 

 


